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To whom it may concern ,
 
I wish to register my objection for the proposal to have two representatives in the South
Canterbury district .
 
Such unfair representation leads to mistrust and disenfranchisement of some ratepayers for the
selfish benefit of others .
 
If this is approved , I will be supporting an appeal through the courts to remedy this
unacceptable .
 
Votes from South Canterbury should be of the same value as those from urban areas .
 
And yes we do obviously have email and telephones , some of them mobile , to contact the one
representative required . Size of our geography is no impediment to fair representation .
 
Yours sincerely
 
Bryan Clearwater
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